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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
It was lovely to see so many of you at parents’ evening. I hope
that you got to sample the school dinners - I certainly enjoyed a
bit of cake! I appreciated the positive feedback, and class have
told me that they are getting some really good information from
you.
Please do remember that if your child is not coming into school
you do still need to call into the office, even if you have written to
the class teacher. This will save any phone calls home from the
office. We have one more event coming up before the end of
this half term, which is Masks for MASKS on 18th October. 
Have a good weekend.

Rhonda Gosney

CLASS UPDATE

Rowan Class

SIGN OF THE WEEK

WEEKLY BEHAVIOUR TIPS

Kuumba class have had a brilliant start to
the new school year. This week we got to

go out on our first community trip to Berko
Hockey club. It was wonderful to see the

students enjoying the tranquility and
space at the club. 

Behaviour is not always what it seems.
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MASKS FOR MASKS EVENT

Don't forget Masks for MASKS is next Friday (18th
October). There will be information from MASKS

about this nearer the date. This is our annual
fundraising day where we invite all students to

wear a mask in return for a suggested donation
of chocolates/sweets or £1 which will be used for

activities at the Winter Fayre. The Fayre will be
taking place on Saturday 30th November -

please look out for further updates.
We fully understand some children wouldn’t

want to wear a mask so really anything goes!
Other ideas include a special hat, crown, tiara or

earmuffs; alternatively, you could go for face
paint, or a henna tattoo on the hand. You could

even mask a different part of the body by
wearing special gloves or socks.

MASKS is our school charity, and all funds raised
will be used to benefit the children of the Vale

Federation.
If you work for a company that you think might
participate in this event, please do encourage
them to do so, we can provide further literature

regarding MASKS and collecting tins if this would
be helpful.

Please do bear in mind that this is a fun, light-
hearted event and therefore we ask that no one

wears scary Halloween masks.
Many thanks

The MASKS Team

SCHOOL MEALS

ORDERS CLOSING SOON

An important reminder - the Arbor school meals
ordering window to order all school meals for the
next half term (Monday 4th November to Friday

20th December 2024) CLOSES at 12 noon  next
Monday (14th October). 

Please access your school meals via the Arbor App
or the online Arbor Portal to order your meal choice

for your child's school meals.

RSE TOP TIPS 

Body parts
It is important that we teach our children the scientific names for their body
parts so that they have the skills to be able to communicate effectively and
have a consistent understanding that transitions through all settings
throughout their life. Please help us to teach your children this by using the
same body part names at home: Penis, vagina, bottom, breasts, chest,
nipples, and testicles. 

USEFUL INFORMATION

Access All Areas is an event aimed at showcasing what information,
support, housing and activities are available to help children, young people
and adults with a learning disability or autism to stay healthy, fulfilled
(physically, mentally and emotionally) and remain as independent as
possible. To find out more, vist: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/access-all-
areas-tickets-1014343377347

Buckinghamshire Council ASD Event

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/access-all-areas-tickets-1014343377347
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/access-all-areas-tickets-1014343377347
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SCHOOL CALENDAR

Monday 14th October 
Meal ordering window closes at 12pm

(afternoon)

Friday 18th October
Masks for MASKS event

Friday 25th October
School Photographer & Half-Term 

(School closes Friday 25th October and re-
opens Monday 4th November)

Friday 15th November
Children In Need

Thursday 28th November
Panto – Cinderella (all day )

Thursday 12th December
Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 19th December
Royal Latin School - Christmas Santa Visit

Friday 20th December
Last day of Term - Christmas Holidays

Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Stocklake Park School, Stocklake, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 1DP


